
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
The Spring Scholastic Book Fair will be at Minet Junior School next week.  
Children will be given the opportunity, during school time, to view a 
selection of fantastic books that will be on sale after school. 
 
Books will be on sale after school until 3:45pm in the school hall for: 
Year 3 & 4 – Wednesday 22nd May 2024 
Year 5 & 6 – Thursday 23rd May 2024 
 
This is a great opportunity to buy interesting books as gifts for friends and 
family, to engage your child, and get them interested in reading!  There are 
over 200 titles for you and your child to browse through, and with prices 
starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone to enjoy!  
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our 
school!   
 
This year we will be offering the opportunity to pay online. This will involve 
you scanning a barcode, paying and then showing us evidence for the book. 
We will still be accepting cash. In addition, we also have a card machine.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support, I look forward to 
seeing you there. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Miss Cooper  
 
 
 

 

 



  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

 


